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Payroll Service Providers, Transmitters and Software Developers 

 

On November 16, 2018, the Maine Department of Labor (MDOL) implemented the final stage of its 
modernized unemployment insurance (UI) Tax application, ReEmployME.  

1. Please do not submit test data into the ReEmployME application.  Maine prohibits external 
stakeholders access to the ReEmployME Test Environment. 
 

2. In order to best support and facilitate the transition of quarterly UI reporting from Maine 
Revenue Services (MRS) to MDOL, the MRS Maine Employers Electronic Tax Reporting System 
(MEETRS) will remain in operation through February 12, 2019.  After such time, electronic filing 
of Quarterly Tax and Wage Reports will be submitted directly with MDOL through the 
ReEmployME application at https://www.maine.gov/reemployme  

Thank you for your continued support.  If you have questions, or require assistance, please call (207) 621-
5120 (or toll free 844-754-3508) or email division.uctax@maine.gov 
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